
The National Museum of Transportation Mask Policy  

Effective Monday, July 26, 2021 

Per St. Louis County mandate, all individuals five years of age and older, including fully 

vaccinated individuals, are required to wear a mask indoors at The National Museum of 

Transportation, including when riding the miniature train, trolley, or in train cars.  A 

supply of masks is available at several locations. 

Drinking fountains reopened on May 24, 2021. 

Creation Station ‘Boarding Time’ capacity increased to 30 per session on June 1, 2021. 

Guided tours through passenger cars resumed on July 1, 2021.  Tours are limited to six 

individuals plus the guide.  All individuals on train car tours must wear a mask. 

Mezzanine capacity for events/meetings is 40. 

All plexiglass barriers will remain in place until further notice. 

We will continue to monitor CDC and state and local government announcements and 

adjust our policy when necessary. 

 


